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Safe Routes to School 2018 Project, Southwest High School 
 
The PAC supports the proposed improvements at W 47th Street and Xerxes Ave S. We support 
the proposed flashing lights and bumpouts to calm traffic and shorten crossing distances. The 
PAC also supports the addition of a painted crosswalk at 47th Street and Beard Ave S. 
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